
B-Team Boys Finish Season at League 
By Judy Rogers 
 
 The Golden Plains Middle School B-Team boys basketball team finished their 
season at the WKLL tournament in Colby on February 8. 
 The boys played Triplains/Brewster in the first round of the tourney.  The Dogs 
could not get any baskets to fall in the first half.  The Titans were also scoreless in the 
first quarter but sank 11 in the second for the 11-0 half time lead.   
 The Dogs finally got a basket from Blake Horobik in the third.  The Titans added 
another 10 to lead 22-2.  The Bulldogs outscored the Titans 4-2 in the fourth with baskets 
by Horobik and Cameron Sweigart, but the Titans held on for the win 24-6. 
 The B-Team finished their season 0-10.  “We improved on our shooting,” said 
Cameron Sweigart.  “We also improved on running or plays,” added Liam Wright.  “It 
was fun playing the game with our friends.” 
 “We got better at going up and shooting the ball and catching our passes,” 
continued Blake Horobik.  “I’m looking forward to playing again next season.” “I feel 
like we improved a lot,  “We needed to work on passing and catching the ball, which we 
did,” said Nash Ziegelmeeir.  “We didn’t turn the ball over as much at league as we had 
been.  Everybody worked hard and did their part.  My goal for next year is to make more 
baskets.” 
  


